
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 4:42 PM 
'lanzong@yahoo.com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10149-2021 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Lanzon. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
C.ow-,w-,Ls,s.LoV\, Depl/4tt) C.LerR I 
FLorLcle1 'Pl/4bLLc servLce C.ow-,w-,LssLoV\, 

2540 SVMV¾CWC\ OClR 1sOl/4Levcircl 

TClLLcivicissee, FL 323jj 

PvioV\,e: (g50) 413-b4b7 

From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:58 PM 
To: 'Gregory Lanzon' <lanzong@yahoo.com> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Lanzon. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forward ing them to 

t he Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
C.ow-,w-,Ls,sLoV\, Depl/4tt) c.LerR I 
FLorlclci 'Pl/4bLLc servlce C.ow-,w-,lssLoV\, 

2540 SV11/4V¾Clrcl OClR 1sol/4Levcircl 

TClLLcivicissee, FL 323jj 

'PvioV\,e : (g50) 413-b4b 7 

From: lanzong=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io <lanzong=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Gregory 

Lanzon 
Sent: Sunday, September 5, 202111:31 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

1 



Dear Commissioner 

FPL's monopoly and their unnecessary rate increases are a sham to all Floridians. Their 

guaranteed rate of return on all expenses, regardless of need or justification is unprecedented 

in the business world. We need competition in the State of Florida to bring about real change 

in rates and service levels. 

Former Director of Finance for a major global company. 

Thank you, 

Gregory Lanzon 
5100 DUPONT BL VD APT 7D 
7D 
FT Lauderdale FL, 33308-4336 
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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:58 PM
To: 'Gregory Lanzon'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Afternoon, Mr. Lanzon. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 

From: lanzong=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io <lanzong=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Gregory 
Lanzon 
Sent: Sunday, September 5, 2021 11:31 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

 
Dear Commissioner 
 
FPL's monopoly and their unnecessary rate increases are a sham to all Floridians. Their 
guaranteed rate of return on all expenses, regardless of need or justification is unprecedented 
in the business world. We need competition in the State of Florida to bring about real change 
in rates and service levels.  
 
Former Director of Finance for a major global company.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Gregory Lanzon 
5100 DUPONT BLVD APT 7D 
7 D 
FT Lauderdale FL, 33308-4336  

 

 




